Dear parents,  
  
As we enter into the month of April, sadly we have made the painful decision to remain closed until May 1st.  There will be NO tuition due for April. Childcare falls under the list of essential service businesses that can open but we have made the decision to remain closed because we strongly believe in doing our part to flatten the curve of the Covid-19 infections during the next month.  I know daily life has changed drastically as school and work shifts to home.  We are so grateful as a staff for your support and collaboration navigating this new ( and temporary) journey.  Our Pre-K and Jr-K teachers created homework packets until the end of the month of March. They have all been placed outside the school’s front door. If you did not receive your child's homework, due to school closure, it is out front now for you to grab.  Our Pre-K and Jr-K teachers will be creating homework packets for the month of April.  I hope to have them available by this Friday for your children to continue there remote education.   
  
I have great confidence in my staff and families, and believe we are all up to weathering the voyage ahead.  For our Red and Yellow room friends, we will be communicating through Dojo . If your notifications are turned off, you may be missing communications from your teachers! 
  
Other ways to stay connected with our little ones: 
  
YouTube videos.. Teachers will be providing links to videos for students. 
  
Social Media... Do you miss seeing familiar faces at school? Follow us on social media for fun videos and teacher updates on Instagram and Facebook.   I am also working on YouTube links and creating a schedule of teacher story time. Stay tuned for more updates on ways to stay connected!! 
  
We are all doing our best and we know you are too! We appreciate all the love and support from our families.  We have received the kindest emails that we will cherish forever.  On another note, NONE of our staff has gotten sick . We are all healthy! 
  
Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions.  I remain dedicated to helping you keep connected while staying safely at home. 
  
  
Warmly, 
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